

DATE: January 2020 GIFT-IN-KIND: Books

PURPOSE: MercyOne Children's Hospital

Des Moines Foundation 411 Laurel St., Ste. 2250 Des Moines, IA 50314

T 515-247-3248

MercyOne.org/ desmoinesfoundation

@GiveMercyOneDSM

Vanessa Valencia Pukalani Elementary 2945 Iolani St Makawao, HI 96768

Your generosity impacts lives.

Dear Friend,

On behalf of the MercyOne Children's Hospital, patient Parker Baker and perfusionist Dane Pratt, we wish to thank you for your kind and thoughtful donation of children's books to the MercyOne Children's Hospital. Your generosity supports over 60,000 patients served annually at our Children's Hospital.

We encourage you to share your act of generosity on social media with the hashtags #MercyOneChildrens and #BooksForParker. Learn more by visiting MercyOne.org/give-childrens.

Your generosity and that of others will impact thousands of children.

Sincerely,

Shannon Cofield

Shannon Coffield

President, MercyOne Des Moines Foundation

Please retain this letter as your gift acknowledgement for federal tax purposes. We do not place the value on your gift, since that is a privilege accorded to you as the donor. No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.